
Customer Service 511 ( In CT, 877-690-5114) or visit www.mta.info/mnr 

Parking Lot Closed

The customer parking lot at Cold Spring Station will be 
closed for construction Monday, August 16 through 
Friday, August 20, reopening Saturday, August 21. 
Train service will remain in effect to and from Cold Spring 
Station. 

Metro-North’s parking operator LAZ will honor the 
existing permits of Cold Spring Station customers at 
Beacon and Garrison Stations. Customers that use the 
meters at Cold Spring Station will be able to use the 
meters at Beacon and Garrison Stations. In addition, 
the Village of Cold Spring’s municipal lot on Fair Street  
is also available for metered parking. Drop-off customers 
can access the station from Main St. using the pathway 
leading to the northbound platform and overpass.

Work includes drainage improvements, new asphalt 
pavement and new pavement markings.

Monday, Aug. 16 – Friday, Aug. 20, 2021

We apologize for any inconvenience during this work  
to improve our infrastructure.

Información en español está disponible 
en nuestro sitio web o por teléfono:

Informação em português está disponível 
em nosso site ou pelo telefone:

Informazione in italiano è disponibile 
sul nostro sito web o per telefono:

可以在我们的网站，也可以通过致电
获取中文资料：

Cold Spring Station


